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New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) visited with the Wantagh

girls' 2015 Lacrosse Team and congratulated them on their first ever county championship!

Senator Venditto presented each player with a New York State Senate Resolution passed by

the entire State Senate congratulating them on their historic achievement. Congratulations

girls!
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